
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 20th September 

2pm – 2:45pm 

 

This is a drop-in session where you can come along anytime between 2pm – 

2:45pm to visit your child in their class and have an opportunity to see 

their learning environment. There is no expectation to stay in the class 

for 45 minutes. 

Please also come along to our school hall to find out more about what we 

do in school from representatives of our pupil groups and give us your 

thoughts on what we do well and what we could do better. 

At 2:45pm a bell will ring and we kindly ask that you leave the school 

building to wait for the children to be dismissed from their usual gates. 

No child will be dismissed early or should be removed from class to go to 

the hall with their parent/carer. Children should remain in their 

classrooms for the full afternoon until 3pm.  

Thank you for your support with this.  

P1 – 3 please enter via the infant gate.  

P4/3 - 7 please enter via the main entrance.  

 

 

 

 

 

We respectfully request you park considerately at the event,  

avoiding all residents' driveways.  


